
 

September 13th, 2016 
 

Via Electronic Mail and Courier 
Kirsten Walli    
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board     
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 
Re: EB-2016-0261 Universal Energy Corporation Application for a Gas 

Marketer Licence 

               
 
Pursuant to the Letter of Direction received from the Ontario Energy Board dated 
September 12, 2016, Universal Energy Corporation is immediately informing the 
Board that it does not have a website available for posting the English and French 
Notices of Application.  
 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns.  
     
 

Kind Regards,  
  

 
 
 
 Nola Ruzycki 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Tel: 403.462.4299 
Fax: 905.564.6069 
Email: nruzycki@justenergy.com  
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